

ROSEVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT CHILD SAFETY PROGRAM REQUEST

The Roseville Police Department is pleased to offer a Child Safety Program for elementary school classrooms grade K-6. The program is usually 30-40 minutes per classroom and covers a variety of safety topics for children on an age-appropriate basis. The program can be offered to a maximum of three classrooms per day. Generally, the Police Department representative will bring a police cruiser to the school site which the children can view.

To request a classroom program, please complete and return this form at least three weeks prior to the event. Please print clearly.

E-mail - John Schaefer jschaefer@roseville.ca.us	Address - 1051 Ju Roseville CA 956		Phone: - (916) 774-5050
Requestor Name:			
Name of School:			
School Address:			
Requestor Phone:	Cell Phone:	Email:_	
Name of School Principal:			
Programs may be scheduled N	Monday - Friday. Please	provide three da	te choices for your progran
Date 1:	Date 2:	Date 3	3:
First Classroom Teacher Nar	ne:		
Room #:Number of Stu	idents: Grade:	Start Time:	
Second Classroom Teacher	Name:		
Room #: Number of Stu	dents: Grade:	Start Time:	
Third Classroom Teacher Na	me:		
Room #: Number of Stu	idents: Grade:	Start Time:	

Please remember that the teacher or other designated school administrator must be present.

vou have auestions or need special arrangements, please email John Schaefer (jschaefer@roseville.ca.us) or call (916) 774-5050 and leave a message. Your call will be returned as quickly as possible.

Thank you for your interest in the Roseville Police Department

